
 

MEETING MINUTES – RESIDENT ADVISORY BOARD – AUGUST 15, 2019 
 
Present: 
Mary Vang, Executive Director  WISCONSIN RAPIDS HOUSING AUTHORITY  
Allen Falkosky, Public Housing Manager 
Lana Fanning, Huntington House 
Joyce Lobner, Tenth Avenue 
Rhonda Sanders, Scattered Sites 
Josh Freeman, Facilities Coordinator 
Debra Rebolledo, Housing Choice Voucher 
 
Excused:   
KaBao Vang, Section 8 Manager 
Michelle Hill, Parkview 
 
Tenants/Public Present:   Jolina Janus, Office Staff 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Wisconsin Rapids held a meeting of the Resident Advisory Board 
(RAB) at 2:30 p.m. on Thursday, August 15, 2019, in the basement of the Huntington House 
Apartments, 2521 10th Street South.  Executive Director Mary Vang called the meeting to order at 
2:41 p.m.   
 

MINUTES 
  
 
1. Proposed 2020-2024 5-Year PHA Plan: 
 

 Housing Authority staff explanation: Mary reviewed the proposed 2020-2024 5 Year PHA 
Plan with committee members for RAB consultation. She stated that the next cycle 5-Year 
PHA Plan mission statement has not changed and that the goals and objectives for the new 5 
Year PHA Plan are closely aligned with HUD’s current goals and objectives. She stated that 
the proposed plan is open to public comments for the next 45 days, since the proposed plan 
was made public and effective as of August 10, 2019.  

 
 Resident Advisory Board comments: There were no comments 
 
 Public comments: There was no public input as there was no public in attendance 
 
2. Public Input: There was no public input as there was no public in attendance  
 
3.        Next Meeting: To be determined 

 
4. Adjournment: 
 

 The meeting was adjourned at approximately 2:52 p.m., with Debra Rebolledo moving for 
adjournment and Lana Fanning seconding.  All aye votes. 

 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Mary Vang 
Executive Director, Wisconsin Rapids Housing Authority 


